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This week we have… 

• Read ‘Oliver’s Vegetables 
• Completed observational paintings of vegetables 
• Talked about vegetables that are grown on top of and underneath the ground 
• Examined, discussed and described  different vegetables 
• Talked about who grows vegetables for us to buy in the shops 
• Made mashed potatoes  
• Wrote a list of all of the vegetables we know 

Reminders/Requests 

• Comic Relief—Friday 15th March: Our School Council have asked children and adults to wear odd 

shoes and socks to raise money for Comic Relief this year! They have also invited everybody to 

wear whatever they like that day, but something red if possible, please. We would love you to join 

us from 2.15pm if you can.  

• Thursday  21st March—Soft Play Trip and World Downs Syndrome Day—Wear odd socks 

• Fri 22nd March—Mon 8th April—Easter  Holidays 

• Fund money is £1 per week voluntary contribution and helps support gar-
dening, baking, playdough etc. THANK YOU to everyone who has contribut-
ed this week!  

Next week  we will be … 

• Reading ‘Billy and the Beast’ 
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At home we can… 

• Complete the Nursery Rhyme Kareoke home learning.  
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